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To whom it may concern,  

 

My name is Bailey and I am a new therapist who has just started practicing in 

Oregon. I am fully in support of House Bill 2029. I believe that insurance and CCO 

audits are unreasonable and unfair after the 12 month window has ended. These 

audits have severely hurt Oregon therapists who are doing their absolute best to 

accurately document their work and serve their fellow Oregonians. I believe this bill 

will encourage more therapists to contract with insurance companies/OHP and 

further expand access to mental health care. Thank you for addressing this issue. 


